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NO on HB3054 

 

My name is Richard Delaney. I have been in the park business in Oregon since 1980. 

I have read the proposed text of HB3054. 

 

These proposals will only lead to fewer parks because the owners will not be able to 

cover expenses. It will not happen overnight, but it will happen. HB3054 is not the 

answer and should be rejected. Unless the State of Oregon is prepared to step in and 

provide alternatives, parks will go out of business and the housing shortage and 

homeless population will increase. We need more housing, not less.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Richard Delaney 

 


